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A NOTE FROM IJERI GRIEF SEMINARS

Picture yourself as
a tightrope walker,

balancing pole
in hand, willingly
walking the

tightrope stretched

The spring grief seminars last for six weeks and will be held at Anderson’s
on Broadway, 801 Broadway. The day seminars will be starting Tuesday
morning, March 19 through April 23 at 10:00 a.m. The evening seminars
will be held at 6:00 p.m. starting Tuesday evening, March 19 through
April 23 at 6:00 p.m.

These seminars are for anyone who is grieving the loss of a loved

across your life
span. There may
have been periods
in your life where you struggled to
maintain your balance. Whatever
the incident, it caused you to feel
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the heavy weight of the sadness you
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feel, coupled Wlt.h the empty place " 12:15 p.m., with doors opening at 11:45 a.m. at Broadway ’
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one. But realize ‘that ygu will find . entertainment, and fellowship. Your cost for the meal will be ‘
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as your “new normal.” We are here ~ Use the west entrance doors for Broadway Ballroom (facing
to walk this journey together with S the Cinema 9 Theatre). ‘|

you — side by side.

one, and if you want to attend for a second time, please come. Call
Anderson’s on Broadway to register at 320-219-6278 during business
hours. After hours and weekends, call Jeri at 320-491-5409 to register.
Please share this information with others and offer to come with them
the first time.

As requested by Broadway Ballroom, we need to turn in the ‘
reservation count by February 5 so they can place the food ‘
order. We will be charged for the number of reservations we P ‘
turnin.

A couple of important notes:

-

- o
\__4

e Just a friendly reminder: In
case of cancellations due to
inclement weather for any of our
events, call the person who is
taking the reservations. For any
other questions you may have
regarding any event, please call
Jeri at 320-491-5409.
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To be placed on the reservation list, call Jeri at 320-491-5409 ® q
and make your check payable to “New Horizons” for $14.00. ‘
Your reservation and payment are due by February 4. Call ’
early to avoid disappointment since we may not be able

to add names after February 4 and we do not want to turn b‘
anyone away. If, for whatever reason, you cannot keep your ‘
reservation, call Jeri in case there is a waiting list the last few o
days before February 11.
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e As requested by restaurants,
please do not arrive more than
15 minutes early.
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JERI DAWSON - Aftercare Coordinator
CELL: 320-491-5409
EMAIL: jeridawson@andersonfuneral.net

NEW HORIZONS BOARD MEMBERS
Jeri Dawson — New Horizons Coordinator, Jennifer Meyer — B-GEMS Coordinator,
Carole Barlage, Joanne Rambeck, Marcie Watt, Sandy Peterson.




Upcoming New Horizons Events!

CARDS
We will play cards on the second
and fourth Tuesdays AND every
Thursday at Anderson’s on
Broadway starting at 1:00 p.m. Call
Jeri if you have any questions at
320-491-5409.

CRAFT GROUP
If you are interested in being part
of the craft group, call Jeri at 320-
491-5409. If you just want to come
to socialize, that is fine too.

FEBRUARY )»

JAN’S PLACE
Come join us at Jan’s Place for
breakfast or lunch on Friday,
February 2, at 11:15 a.m. Call
in your reservation by noon on
Wednesday, January 31, to Joanne
at 320-808-4366.

VALENTINE’S DINNER
The Valentine’s Dinner will be on
Sunday, February 11, at 12:15 p.m.
at Broadway Ballroom. Read the
full article on Page 1 for all of the
details.

B-GEMS
Come join us at the State Street
Café in Garfield on Friday, February
16, at 11:00 a.m. for breakfast or
lunch. Call Jennifer at 320-766-
9603 with your reservation by
Wednesday evening, February 14.

FEBRUARY BRUNCH
Brunch will be on Tuesday,
February 20, at 9:30 a.m. at
Traveler’s Inn in the French Room.

Call in your reservation by noon on
Monday, February 19, to Shirley at
320-762-8202. Call a friend from
New Horizons to come with you.

EL LORO MEXICAN
RESTAURANT

Come join us for lunch at 11:15
a.m. on Thursday, February 29,
at El Loro Mexican Restaurant at
401 N Nokomis NE. Call in your
reservation to Sandy at 320-808-
4748 by Tuesday evening, February
27. Come join us for cards at 1:00
p.m. at Andersons on Broadway
afterward.

MARCH »
Sign up for the Spring Grief
Seminar starting March 19. All
details are on the front page.

DEPOT PIZZA

On Monday, March 4, we will meet
at 5:00 p.m. on the main level
at the Depot to enjoy 2-topping
pizzas. Call in your reservation to
Roz at 320-763-9338 by Sunday
evening, March 2. New Horizons
will pay $2.00 per pizza with no
more than 2 people sharing a pizza.
We have been asked specifically
not to arrive before 4:45 p.m.

B-GEMS

Comejoin usatthe State Street Café
in Garfield on Wednesday, March
13, at 11:00 a.m. for breakfast or
lunch. Call Jennifer at 320-766-
9603 with your reservation by
Monday evening, March 11.

SUNDAY DINNER/ST.
PATRICK’S DAY

Come join us for a Sunday potluck
at AOB (Anderson’s on Broadway)
on Sunday, March 17, at 12:15
p.m. Bring a dish to share. After
the potluck, we will play a variety
of board games. Feel free to bring
a game so we can maybe try
something new. If there is interest,
we could even have a table for
Whist. Please call Jeri by Friday
evening, March 15, at 320-491-
54009 to register.

MARCH BRUNCH

Brunch will be on Tuesday, March
19, at 9:30 a.m. at Traveler’s Inn
in the French Room. Call in your
reservation by noon on Monday,
March 18, to Shirley at 320-762-
8202. Call a friend from New
Horizons to come with you.

GREAT HUNAN
Come join us for lunch at Great
Hunan on Thursday, March 28, at
11:15 a.m. Call Jennifer at 320-766-
9603 by Tuesday evening, March
26. Come join us for cards at AOB
at 1:00 p.m.
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Daylight Saving Time
begins Sunday, March 10.
Time to set your clocks ahead!




